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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 23, 2009

TO: Honorable Veronica Gonzales, Chair, House Committee on Border & Intergovernmental 
Affairs 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1526 by Shapleigh (Relating to the composition, administration, and duties, including 
reporting requirements, of the Border Health Institute.), Committee Report 2nd House, 
Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would change functions and membership of the Border Health Institute. The bill would also 
require each member of the institute to submit a long-term strategic plan to each member of the 
legislature whose district includes any portion of a county where the Border Health Institute is 
established or operating and the Higher Education Coordinating Board. Provisions of the bill would be 
implemented within existing resources.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 537 State Health Services, Department of, 781 Higher Education Coordinating Board, 
720 The University of Texas System Administration
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